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YEAR 6 LEARNING NEWS 
 Highlights of the Week 

 

Welcome to Year 6!  It is fantastic to 

see all the children back in school and 

they have settled into the new 

classroom and routines quickly – 

despite the heat! 

We have had a great week and the 

class have amazed me with their 

confidence, even when faced with SATs 

papers. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Over the next couple of weeks, we will 

be sorting out lots of responsibilities 

for the children. 

Letters of application for School 

Ambassadors must be handed in by 

Monday. 

House Captain elections will take place 

on Thursday 14th September. 

After these we will sort out pupil voice, 

digital leaders and librarians. 

There are plenty of opportunities for 

all the year 6 children to take on extra 

responsibilities around the school. 
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In science, we have started to look 

at the human circulatory system.  

We reviewed other systems in our 

body and found out about the 

structure of our hearts. 

Information for Parents 
 

Dates for the diary 

 

14th September – House Captain Elections 

2nd October – Sports Crew Training 

16th and 18th October – Parents Evening 

23rd October – Half Term 

30th October – INSET Day 

1st -3rd November – High Ashurst 

9th November – Junior Citizen 

20th November – Bikeability Week 

13th December – Panto Trip 

15th December – End of Term 

 

 

Please do not hesitate to contact me if you 

have any worries or concerns. 


